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  STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK:    

John Fearnow; Jan. 2nd, Daniel Fox; Jan 10th 
 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

            1. Attention all students interested in joining the track and 
field team for the upcoming season: There will be an informational 
meeting this Friday, January 6th at lunch in the bleachers. Contact 
Mr. Byrne in room 913 if you have any further questions. 

 

               
         2. BOYS VOLLEYBALL: 
 
All students in grades 9-12 interested in playing Varsity, JV, or 
Novice Boys Volleyball this year must attend an important meeting 
on Friday, January 6th, during lunch in Room 313.  Interested 
freshmen & sophomores (with or without experience) are 
especially encouraged to attend.     Coach Jones 



3. If you need to use the printer in the library, please be mindful of 
what you are printing. Hundreds of “extra” pages are being printed 
every week that are not being picked up by students, and trees are 
crying, Miss Kelley is getting mad, and the library keeps running 
out of paper. If you need help figuring out how to just print what 
you need, ask.  
 
 
4. If anyone finds a girls’ 2017 Class ring, please turn it into the 
main office. Thank you.  
 
5. It’s that time again!  Expanding Your Horizons (EYH) is a non-
profit annual conference aimed to interest girls, in grades 6th - 
10th, in science, math, engineering, and technology (STEM).  Over 
the past decade, the San Diego chapter of EYH has introduced 
thousands of young girls to exciting STEM careers. Our 
conference offers hands-on workshops and activities organized by 
some of San Diego’s best and brightest professionals in STEM 
industries.   
To excite and prepare students for college life, it is hosted at the 
University of San Diego (USD). Our ultimate goal is to motivate girls 
to become innovative and creative thinkers ready to meet 21st 
century challenges.  Parents are also encouraged to attend their 
own workshops that focus on college applications, financial aid, 
etc.  
Student and parent registration is now open! Please 
visit: www.EYHSanDiego.org 

Fee waivers are available for those who request them during the 
application process.  Flyers are available for download on our 
website as well.     This year’s conference is on Saturday, March 4, 
2017, hosted at the University of San Diego.    
 

http://www.eyhsandiego.org/


6. Dr. Podhorsky will be in the library before school on Wednesday, 
January 11th to speak to whoever wants to chat with him. Have a 
question? Concern? Idea to make our school an even better place? 
Come by and see him!  
 

 

 


